
From: Loar, Antoine
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2022 10:34 AM
To: Roman, Gerardo
Subject: Fwd: 20 N Prospect Dr

Good morning Roman,

Please see below; inspect and advise.

Regards,

Antoine Loar
Code Enforcement Manager
305-569-1823

From: Gonzalez, Christian <cgonzalez@coralgables.com>
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2022 10:32:07 AM
To: Loar, Antoine <aloar@coralgables.com>
Cc: Lopez, Manuel <mlopez@coralgables.com>; Tejera, Erick <etejera@coralgables.com>
Subject: 20 N Prospect Dr

Good morning team,

As instructed by Manny, I passed by 20 N Prospect Dr due to a complain he received. The 
property seems to be remodeled. New driveway, paint, windows among other items which I 
could not find permits for on my end. Please inspect and proceed accordingly.

Regards,

Christian Gonzalez
Zoning Inspector.


